
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
Announcement No. 16/2021 IJmuiden, 30 March 2021 
 
Subject:  Installation of a temporary work area in the IJmuiden Noorderbuitentoeleidingskanaal 

(outer approach channel to the North Lock). 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, announces the following: 
 
With effect from 30 March 2021, a temporary work area will be set up for the approach channel to 
Zeesluis IJmuiden. This work area will be marked by three yellow buoys laid in the 
Noorderbuitentoeleidingskanaal. Only ships of building consortium OpenIJ will have access to this work 
area.  
  

 

 colour/shape topmark light character RDx  RDy Latitude Longitude 

NBK-1 yellow/conical A-1 FL(3) Y 20s 101099 498064 52°28.06’ N 004°35.64’ E 

NBK-2 yellow/conical A-1 FL 5s 101495 498023  52°28.04’ N 004°35.99’ E                                                                                                                                            

NBK-3 yellow/can A-1 FL 5s 101086 497898 52°27.97’ N 004°35.63’ E     

 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager at 
the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 


